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February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Childnet Digital Leaders 

 

I am delighted to inform you that your child has been successful with their application to become a 

Digital Leader at our school.  

 

This is a very exciting opportunity for the children to work together as a Key Stage to raise the profile of 

online safety and help children at our school stay safe online.  

 

Please find attached a letter from Childnet which explains more about the role and what your child 

will be doing as part of the programme.  

 

To become fully trained and immersed in the role, it is essential that the Digital Leaders meet on a 

regular basis so it will involve becoming a member of an after school club. The club will be hosted in 

Bakewell Classroom and ran by Miss Hanson and Miss Bullimore. The club will start on Thursday 9th 

March 2023 from 3:20pm to 4:20pm and run on Thursday evenings for the rest of the academic year. 

The last session will therefore take place on Thursday 13th July 2023. This club will be free of charge and 

is therefore operating on an invitation only basis.  

 

Please log onto School Cloud to give permission for your child to attend after school and provide any 

consents for your child to walk home alone (please note this is only applicable for year 5 and year 6 

children).  

 

A consent form from Childnet is also attached to this letter. Please complete this form so your child has 

access to the online platform and resources during the sessions and return the form to either the 

school office or Miss Hanson in Bakewell Class. 

 

All consents need to be returned by Thursday 16th February 2023. 

 

This is a very exciting opportunity and I look forward to working with the new Digital Leaders. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

 

 

Miss Hanson 

 

Year 5 Teacher and Computing Leader  
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